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April 21, 2011 - The Fannin County Master Gardeners will hold their business meeting on
Monday, May 2, at noon in the Williams Building at the First Presbyterian Church located at the
corner of Center and 9th Street in Bonham.

Don't have room for a garden? Join the group after the business meeting - at approximately 1
p.m. - for a special program on square foot gardening, presented by Ann Golan, who is a
master gardener from Lamar County.

The Master Gardeners welcome anyone in the community who is interested in learning more
about gardening to attend this presentation. Those attending do not have to be a master
gardener. For more information please contact the Fannin County Extension Office at
903-583-7453. Texas AgriLife Extension programs serve people of all ages regardless of
socioeconomic level, race, color, sex, religion, disability, or national origin.
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